
amount of  $45,573.44. Beverly 
Sinclair made the motion to (Continued from page 5)

David O’Dell gave the high 
school report.  Enrollment for 
grades 7-12 was 110 and the 
attendance rate was 98% for the 
month of  August. Supt. Hood 
gave the elementary principals 
report.  Elementary enrollment 
for August was 164 students with 
97.8% attendance rate.

Supt. Hood recommended 
signing the Memorandum of  
Understanding with Alcohol & 
Drug Abuse Council for the 
Concho Valley.  A motion was 
made by Tom Sawyer and 
seconded by Irma Torres to 
approve the recommendation. 
All voted for.

Supt. Hood recommended to 
adopt TASB Policy Update 106. 
George Grim made the motion 
to approve Update 106 as 
presented, seconded by Tom 
Sawyer. All voted for.

Supt. Hood recommended 

awarding the one bid that was 
received from Ivey Motor for a 
2016 Ford Expedition EL for the 

ACT District Comparison, 2016 
Accountability and the 2016 
Audit.

The Board entered into closed 
session at 5:19 pm and 
reconvened into open session at 
5:37 pm.

The next regular board meeting 
was Tuesday, October 18, 2016, 
at 5 pm.

The meeting was adjourned 
5:41 pm.

approve the bid as presented, 
seconded by Irma Torres. All 
voted for.

Supt. Hood recommended 
awarding the one bid that was 
received from Ivey Motor for a 
2016 F250 Crew Pickup for the 
amount of  $47,591.14. Tom 
Sawyer made the motion to 
approve the bid as presented, 
seconded by George Grim.

Supt. Hood gave his report on 
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Retiring officials and employees of  Coke 

County were honored at the annual Coke County Christmas Party.  
This year’s event was held in the Williams Building in downtown 
Bronte on Monday evening, December 12, 2016.  Retiring this year 
were Gaylon Pitcock (from left), Nancy Arthur, Jimmy Walker, 
Tommy Shook, Joe David Key, Grady Coulter, Tim Millican and 
Gene Montgomery.


